Preschool Application Opens January 17, 2025

The application for Plymouth Public Schools Preschool will be available starting January 17th on
the District’'s website. This application is intended for children who have not previously enrolled
in our preschool program.

The program is for 3 and 4-year-olds (birth years 2021-2022) and is located at Plymouth Center
School. Children must turn 3 before September 1, 2025, to qualify. Any child, regardless of
racial, ethnic, and economic status, who is 3-4 years of age and resides in the Town of
Plymouth is eligible for the program based on the preschool screening process, class size, and
demographics of each class. Completing an application does not guarantee your child a spot in
the program.

Next year we will be welcoming our graduating class of 2040!

Once the application opens, navigate to https://pcs.plymouth.k12.ct.us/ and scroll down to find a
link to the application form.

All fields are required when completing the application. Please be sure to wait until you see a
screen that states “your response has been recorded” before leaving the website.
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